
 

WHS PARENT/TEACHER CLUB 
CALENDAR FUNDRAISER 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Students: 

This year the Parent/Teacher Club is asking each family to sell 2 calendar tickets at 

$10.00 each.  However, even 1 calendar ticket sold will go a long way in helping us reach our yearly 

goals.   Additional calendars can be obtained in the main office, WHS web page under 

Parent/Teacher Club tab or requested thru the “Winthrop High School Parent/Teacher Club” 

Facebook page. 

Staff members at the WHS will draw a winner each day for the Month of October and the 

lucky winner will receive the cash prize reflected in that day’s calendar square.  The winning ticket 

will be returned with the others where it can be drawn again!   

 

 

Please return the bottom portion of the calendar tickets with 

payments to the WHS main office no later than  

September 27th 2019. 

 

 

Good Luck and Thank You for your continued Support! 


